
 
January 28 2015 

 
Dear J-STAGE Users, 
 
J-STAGE has cancelled the publications of 170 articles which had been expected to be released 
on January 17-18(JST) due to system failure. 
The publications were completed on J-STAGE by January 19(JST). 
We are taking actions to prevent a recurrence of such an incident. 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this delay. If you should need additional 
information regarding the incident, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

J-STAGE 
Department of Databases for Information and Knowledge Infrastructure 

Japan Science and Technology Agency (JST) 
contact@jstage.jst.go.jp 


